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U.S. Army Community Outreach Update  

 
Long Term Actions Underway:  
1. Issued Analysis of the 2019 Survey results and 2019-2020 Community Involvement Activities report.  Analysis indicates no 

changes to outreach structure and activities. 
2. After the Analysis report (above) is final (anticipated mid-March), the Army will issue the 2021 community outreach survey. 

Survey will be accepted through June 30, 2021. 

 
Recent Activities:  
1. Added PFOA/PFOS fact sheet to the web site on December 22, 2020. 
2. Responded to Monterey Herald media inquiry (15JAN21) regarding partial 

deletion proposal. 
3. Sent munitions safety reminder (20JAN21) via email and posed on News 

section of web site. 

  
Upcoming Activities:  
1. Tentative: Publication of Public Comment Period for Finding of Suitability 

to Transfer (FOST) Number 11, Amendment Number 1.  Publication in 
Monterey Herald, Salinas Californian, and posted in News section of 
FortOrdCleanup.com. 

2. 11FEB Technical Review Committee meeting—call in only. 
3. 23FEB Fort Ord cleanup Zoom presentation to Environmental Studies class 

at Pacific Grove High School. 
4. Future: Possible Nature Walk(s) however, timing is uncertain due to the 

pandemic gathering requirements. 
 

In Progress Response to Community Comments (RTC)  

OUCTP-0092A.2 Mike Weaver (Fort Ord Community Advisory Group) comments on Draft Operable Unit Carbon Tetrachloride Plume 
4th Quarter 2018 through 3rd Quarter 2019 Groundwater Monitoring Report, Former Fort Ord, California 

Federal Register 
care of USEPA 

Comment letters regarding the proposed partial Superfund Deletion of Fort Ord. Letters from (1) Mike Weaver, Fort 
Ord Advisory Group, (2) MA Wright, (3) Shirley (4) Stephen Bachman California State Parks and (5 Keep Fort Ord 
Wild..  

 


